
Dear Bridge Point Families,

As some of you may have heard, Friday, January 21, will be my last day at Bridge
Point.  I have accepted a position with Zilker Elementary which will allow me to
be a part of the district that my children attend.  I am leaving with so much love
in my heart for this campus and these kids.  It was a whole new world getting to
serve this community. If being a teacher is like being a parent, then being a
librarian is like being a grandparent- and it is the best job in the world!  I will
cherish all the sweet memories I shared with each and everyone of the wonderful
students I have developed relationships with over the last few years.  I hope that
I was able to plant little seeds of empathy and tolerance, as well as a lasting love
of books and reading, that my students will carry with them into their future.
And what bright futures await them all!  I am definitely leaving a little bit of my
heart (as well as my Austin inspired mural) behind!  I wish you all a healthy and
joyful year and future.

Best wishes,
Katy Larson

Librarian


